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S u b j e c t  P r o p o s e d  L o s s  o f  T r i y o g a :  r e f e r e n c e  2013/6326/P 

am writing re the change of use of  of Triyoga, Primrose Hill. 
If the buildings that are currently used for  business are turned into housing, there will not be 

amenities for local residents and visitors. Leeder House and the other adjoining units, including 
Triyoga, are suitable for continued use as business properties, and in that case should be protected 
by policy DP13. 

The site is part of  the Primrose Hill Conservation Area and a change of  use and the proposed 
alterations are totally out of keeping with the character and appearance of this Conservation Area. 

Local employment will be lost, as users of  Triyoga use the high street. The restaurants, cafes and 
shops ;mill be affected and Camden planners should take this into account in any decision that they 
make. This is another step in changing the character of this unusual conservation area. 
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